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This is an unnecessary law as merchants already have the right to refuse service to 

anyone.  What makes it far worse than that is it encourages discrimination against a 

particular group based merely on age.  They have the same constitutional rights as 

every one of us!  Shame on you for trying to deny them that right! 


